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Dear Parents,

We have had a busy week! On Tuesday, we had a visit from Berthia from ‘Planet and People’ to find out

how we are embedding climate education and sustainability in our curriculum. She was impressed with the

progress that we’ve made so far and keen to support us as we develop this within our school community.

This term, we have been really working on raising the profile of ‘Visible Learning’ – with a specific focus on

our ‘learning powers’. This week, I’ve been reviewing our progress! Through pupil conferencing, I was

really impressed with the confidence the children now have in talking about the learning powers and their

understanding of their importance!

To enrich our lunch-times further, this week, our Year 6s have organized a rota in which they are leading

certain activities at lunch time. It’s been great to see different playground games taking place, multi-skills.

etc. On a Thursday, Zara and Lexi would like to run a junk modelling/ craft activity. If you should have clean

cardboard boxes / packaging, we would love it! Thank you!

Health and Well-being Day – we’re looking forward to having our whole school ‘Health and Well-being day’

on Monday. This is led by the Arena team and the children will get the opportunity to try different activities/

sports throughout the day.

Parent meetings – we have booked parent meetings for Wednesday 2nd April after school. This time we

are endeavouring to use Arbor to book them. Mrs Basford will be in touch soon about this.

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you should have any queries or concerns.

Have a lovely weekend

Best wishes

Mrs Davies kdavies@andaras.org

In line with the other schools in our hub, we have now introduced Class Dojo. Thank 

you for your patience with it! As we all become more familiar with it, I am confident it 

will really support easy communication between yourselves and us. If you haven’t 

had chance to download the app yet, here is the link. 

https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/download/?redirect=true

mailto:kdavies@andaras.org
https://www.classdojo.com/en-gb/download/?redirect=true


Dates for Your Diary Forthcoming events

Brilliance at Boyton: This week’s stars Attendance (Target 96% or above)
Whole School to Date 96.14%

Acorns
This Week

100%

Birch 
This Week

98.61%

Chestnut
This Week

98.33%

Acorn / Birch- Arthur   Charlotte   Oscar

Chestnuts – Caiden   Owen    Lizzie    

Friday 21st March – Comic Relief – where something red!
Monday 24th March – Friday 28th March – Sustran’s Big walk and 
wheel week
31st March – 4th April - Whole School swimming!
1st April – SongFest
Wednesday 2nd April – Parent meetings (after school)
30th June – 2nd July – Year 5/6 Residential

Welly Wednesdays – every Wednesday bring wellies 
to school!

Comic Relief – Friday 21st March



Useful Information

Safeguarding

● All children have a right to be safe, no matter 
who they are or what their circumstances.

● Keeping children safe is everyone’s 
responsibility.

● If you are concerned about a child, please 
speak to one of the Designated safeguarding 
Leads. If a child is in immediate danger 
contact the police on 999.

Useful numbers

Early Help Hub 01872 322277

Citizens Advice 0344 411 1444

NSPCC 0808 800 5000

Childline 0800 1111

Addiction: Drug and Alcohol support 01579 340616 (24hrs)

Multi-Agency Referral Unit (MARU)

0300 123 1116 

(If you are concerned about a child’s 

safety)

School Clubs

Breakfast Club:

At Boyton, we are really lucky to have a fantastic 
Breakfast Club run by Tracy. Children can be 
dropped off from 8.15am and have a choice of 
breakfasts including cereals, toast, etc. It costs £2 a 
session. If you would like to book your child in, please 
let Mrs Basford in the school office know.

boyton@andaras.org

After School Clubs    Spring Term 2025

Monday – General sports club (Reception – Year 6)

Tuesday - Film club - Miss Kinver (Reception to Year 6)

Thursday – Running club– Mrs Davies  (Year 1 to Year 6)

Jane Gilman

Deputy Safeguarding Lead

Katherine Davies

Safeguarding Lead

mailto:boyton@andaras.org


This week’s focus



On Thursday, the Catkins and Acorns learned about our wild animal friends. Creating 

camouflage patterns to keep them safe in the wild and constructing their favourite wild animals 
from junk modelling. 
These activities were made even better, by learning that we were helping to take care of our 
planet and promote sustainability. Our camouflage fabric came from St Luke's charity shop in 
Plymouth with their 'b.kinda,' initiative; a whole box of pre-loved animal print clothing for just £5 
and all our models were built using recyclable packaging!
The children have also been learning about how to keep their teeth healthy and strong, by 

beginning our Brush Club adventures. Next Friday afternoon, we have a visit from the Dentist!
On Friday, we kickstarted our Springtime growing by sowing some fruit and vegetable seeds, so 
we can watch them germinate and develop throughout the Spring and Summer, we hope to try 
some delicious produce as it grows!

Well done Catkins and Acorns. Another lovely week!

Catkins Update



There has been some fantastic learning in Acorns and Birch Class this week! Acorns have been 

continuing their topic of farming, creating their own versions of the story ‘Rosie’s Walk’ and building 

a magnificent tractor outside!  They wrote their own labels to show each part of the tractor – we 

have some very knowledgeable future farmers in Acorns Class!

Birch have been using their writing plans to write their own narrative, inspired by our writing root, 

Beegu. I am looking forward to reading their completed stories next week!

We’ve had lots of Resilient Rhinos during our maths learning – Acorns have been using ‘more than’ 

and ‘fewer than’ to describe amounts and Birch have used their knowledge of the 2 and 10 times 

tables to divide amounts, as well as recognising odd and even numbers.

Birch have used templates to create their pouches and pinned their pieces of felt together – more 

sewing next week!  In computing, Birch have used Scratch Junior to learn about on-screen 

programming and successfully moved their sprite in different directions.

We have seen some amazing home learning being completed – thank you for your support with 

this.  Please remember to write in your child’s reading record when they read at home with you.

Please let me know if you have any questions about anything.

Have a lovely weekend!                                                                                      Mrs. Gilman

Acorn/Birch Class Update



In English this week, the children have used the ‘The Lost Thing’ book and video to help inspire their 
own writing. They have used different writing techniques such as modal verbs, expanded noun phrases 
and adverbials, to write advice on how to look after the lost thing. Children have used shared writes 
and partner talk to share ideas and themes. 
In Maths this week, the Yr 3/4  children have continued to learn about fractions and how they can 
count beyond one and the difference between mixed and improper fractions. While the Yr 5/6 
children have continued developing their knowledge using decimals – where they have used the four 
operations to solve questions. They have used practical resources to show decimal sequencing and 
Gattengo charts to multiply and divide by multiples of 10. 
The children celebrated British Science week by doing a class investigation that classified animals. They 
had to ask questions and create a classification key. The children used the leadership and 
responsibility ideas from the capabilitys curriculum to show excellent team- work, how to hold a group 
discussion and how to listen to others in their group. 
In PSHE this week, the children have explored the reasons why people volunteer and discussed how 
that would make you feel and possible opportunities that they could volunteer in. 

Chestnut Class Update





Vacancies at An Daras Trust.

Find out more information about our Trust 

vacancies at 

https://www.andaras.org/web/vacancies

https://www.andaras.org/web/vacancies








School Calendar 2024/2025


